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PROGRAM COMPLETION LETTER 
    
Students who are completing their JD or JD/JID degree may ask the Associate Dean’s Office to 
provide a “program completion letter” if such a letter is required. 
 
A “program completion letter” is only required in specified circumstances. For example, the Law 
Society of British Columbia accepts such letters to confirm completion of JD or JD/JID degree 
requirements from recent graduates in situations in which the official transcript noting conferral 
of the degree will not be available prior to the relevant application deadlines for the Law Society 
Admission Program. The letter thus “fills the gap” until the student can provide an official 
transcript to verify degree completion. 
 
If you require a program completion letter, 
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